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PATHOLOGY - PATIENT SPECIFIC REPORT AVAILABILITY  
 
Bulk Billing Transition to Patient Specific Report Availability for Pathology DHA 1-8  
 
Historically bulk billing reports have been available to support Pathology bulk billing submission to MSI.  As a result of 
the Bulk Billing Transition Project HITS NS has created reports to support patient specific claims submission to MSI.  
These reports will be accessible in the same system that historically provided the bulk billing reports with no user access 
change required.  Should you require access to these new reports please follow the user access process at the district 
level. 
 
Pathology at CDHA 
 
CDHA lab will handle the communication internally regarding the access and availability of reports to support the 
submission of patient specific claims to MSI. 
 
These reports will be available by March 31, 2015 in advance of the April 1, 2015 go live date. 
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